
 

 

 

 

 

 

29 April 2020 

 

 

Regarding appointment and approval of remuneration of auditors in the upcoming 

Extraordinary General Meeting of Avia Solutions Group PLC scheduled on 25 May 2020 

 

 

1. It is suggested by the Directors of Avia Solutions Group PLC (the “Company”) to appoint 

audit firm PriceWaterhouseCoopers for the audit of the Company’s Financial Statements 

for the financial year ended 31 December 2019. 

 

2. It is suggested by the Directors of the Company to pay to auditors for the audit of the 

Company’s Financial Statements for the financial year ended 31 December 2019 the fee of 

no more than EUR 500.000,00 (Five Hundred Thousand Euros). 

 

 

 

 

 

 


